
 

 

  

 

Special Seminar: Supplemental Paid Sick Leave 

 
Effective March 29, all employers of more than 25 in California are required to provide a new COVID-19 paid time off 

benefit to employees called Supplemental Paid Sick Leave. With a handful of COVID-19 paid time off benefits already on 

the books, many employers are wondering where this new Supplemental Paid Sick Leave entitlement fits. 

 

Join us Thursday, April 8 at 9:00 a.m. for a special one-hour seminar to discuss Supplemental Paid Sick Leave and how it 

interacts with other leaves of absence benefits. 

 

 

 

Special Seminar: Supplemental Paid Sick Leave 

Thursday, April 8, 2021 – 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.*    

   Cost: $49.00         
 

*This session is available via webinar only 
 

 

Please register immediately.  Fishman, Larsen & Callister is an HRCI Approved Provider. The use of this seal confirms that this 

activity has met HR Certification Institute’s® (HRCI®) criteria for recertification credit pre-approval. HRCI credit is an additional 

$10.00. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To register, please contact Sierra HR Partners at (559) 431-8090, via fax at (559) 437-0500; or via e-mail to 

padilla@sierrahr.com. An RSVP is a commitment to pay. No refunds or cancellations; however, substitutions 

will be accepted. 

Name(s): _________________________________________________________________  

Company: ________________________________________________________________  

Telephone: _______________________________________________________________ 

E-mail: __________________________________________________________________ 

   HRCI Certification: ❑  

Amount Enclosed: _______________________ 

• The extension of FFCRA benefits as part of the COVID-19 relief 

package  

• State supplemental paid sick leave requirements 

• State and federal law interactions 

• Expanded eligibility for paid time off 

• Pay stub notice and required postings 
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